
Newberry County School District  
Newberry, South Carolina 
Network Upgrades 
RFP # NCSD-2021-001  
 
Addendum One – January 27th, 2021 
 
Following are changes, additions, deletions, or additional information to the RFP. All 
addenda are considered a component of the RFP. 
 
 

Changes to the RFP: 
 

1. On page 1 of the RFP, and on page 9 under the heading Projected Timeline, the “Deadline for 
Receipt of Bid / Proposal Responses” should read: Tuesday, February 16th, 2021, 2:00 P.M.  
 

 
 

 
<End Addendum One> 


